
September 3, 2007 
 
With great pleasure I would like to inform you that the Croatian Society for Infectious 
Diseases, at its annual meeting held in May 2007, has reached a unanimous decision to 
support the “One Health” initiative.  
Namely, members of our society have, for decades, been closely cooperating with 
veterinarians, being aware of the extent to which zoonoses are present among infectious 
diseases. 
Since all members of the CSID support your initiative, there is no need to list all their 
names, but you can use my contact details, as a representative of the professional society. 
I am looking forward to our future cooperation and I wish you success in the realization 
of your initiative. 
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